HURER
HEIGHTS

Chamber of Commerce

Advocating for Business and Conununity

Community Partnership Award 2023

The Huber Heights Chamber of Commerce is seeking nominations for non-profit organizations who
serve selflessly to our community not only through dedication and caring, but for the love of the city.

The Community Partnership Award is presented to the non-profit organization that works closely with the
Chamber of Commerce and other civic groups for the betterment of the community. The organization must be in
existence for at least two years and a member of the Chamber of Commerce for at least one year.

Nominees Name: Phone Number:

Contributions to our Community

Submitted By: Date:

Phone Number: Email:

Nominations must be received by February 23, 2023. You may email nominations to
chamber.assistant@hubercc.com and the ceremony will take place on March 9,2023 @
11:30a.m. at the Huber Heights Community Center, 4301 Powell Rd. Huber Heights Ohio. For
guestions, please call 937-233-5700.
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